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Transition Days 
 
The following days have been organised for meeting new class teachers for 2024/25: 
Wednesday 3rd July 
Thursday 4th July  
 
On both days, children will register and start their day in their current year group classroom. 
Staff will support them with visiting their new teacher and room for the day. Children will 
spend a full day with their new class and teacher. They will then return to their current 
classroom at the end of each day, where they will be collected as usual. 
 
The teaching structure for 2024/25 is as follows: 

FS0 and FS1 Mrs Hampshire and Mrs John / Mrs Bruce 

FS2 Mrs McDowell / Mrs Bruce and Miss Bower 

Y1 Mrs Siddall / Mr Thompson and Miss Brown 

Y2 Miss Thelwell and Miss Wilson 

Y3 Mr Collins and Mrs Buck 

Y4 Mr Blantern and Mrs Casey 

Y5 Mr Keywood and Miss Atkinson 

Y6 Mrs Norvock and Mrs Walker 

 
As you can see, there are some new staff joining the team at Bankwood: Miss Brown, Mrs 
Buck and Miss Atkinson are all experienced teachers who have worked in a range of schools, 
some in Sheffield and some across the country. We are very excited about them joining us 
at Bankwood. With this, we also have staff moving on. Mrs Carl is moving to another school 
in the trust that is closer to her home. We wish her every success with this and thank her 
for her hard work whilst being at Bankwood. Miss Armitt will be soon going on maternity 
leave and we wish her all the best with the new adventure she is about to embark on.  
 
Children will learn who their teacher will be on the first transition day. 
 
We have been working hard on our activities for these days to ensure children become 
familiar and at ease with the changes, ready for September. Transition days are vital as they 
allow us to develop important relationships between staff, pupils and peers. It also helps us 
and you to support children with any anxieties they may have about moving up to the next 
year group. We are looking forward to these planned days and hope the children are too. 
 
Kind regards 
 
S Reynolds 
Mrs S Reynolds 
Headteacher 
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